Dear Parents,

We are happy to announce that registration is now open for the school’s group flight.

Ariel Tours will once again be handling the flight arrangements for our group. 

To reserve your space on the group flight, you must follow the simple registration procedures as detailed on their special website

http://www.arieltours.com/schools 


FOR THOSE WHO REGISTER & PAY FOR THEIR TICKETS IN FULL BEFORE 

5 PM ON SUN, MAY 13, THERE IS A $50 DISCOUNT & A SPECIAL LUGGAGE DISCOUNT.

Additionally, you will find at that site lots of information regarding the group flight, including frequently asked questions and luggage guidelines. 

With many years of experience handling school group flights, Ariel Tours has incorporated answers to most of the questions that parents usually have. Therefore, we strongly recommend that you carefully read their web pages.

Thank You,
